
Cambifl Park (8 acres), at the comer of Cambie and Duns-
muir streets, immediately in front of reffimental armories.
It is used for athletic games and military drills.

Clark Park (7 acres), contains bandstand and recreation
grounds with wading pool for the children. It is located at
the corner of Park Drive and Fourteenth street.

McUan Park (2.4 acres), the first of Vancouver's super-*
vised playgrounds, i^ being equipped with a full set of ap-
paratus fo. arames of all kinds, with a running track
encircling the whole. This park is on Harris street between
Dunlevy and Jackson.

Oppenheimer Park (2.4 acres), situated on Powell street,
between Dunlevy and Jackson, is used for athletic contests.

Robflon Park (2.7 acres), in the Mount Pleasant district,
is a combined playground and floral park. Baseball and
lacrosse grounds and four tennis courts are available for
public use.

Strathcona Park (5.5 acres), on Bridge street in Mount
Pleasant, has playgrounds for baseball, football, lacrosse,
cricket and tennis. This park commands a beautiful view of
the mountains on the north side of Burrard Inlet, and over-
looks the commercial part of the city from the heights on
the south shore of False Creek.

Tatlow Park (2.7 acres), a rustic park of simple beauty
located on Manne Drive.

Victoria Park (2.4 acres), is situated in Grandview, the
southeastern residential portion of the city. This is a floral
park and promises to be a most attractive beauty spot.

Shaughnessy Heights, a beautiful residential district,
situated in the southern part of the city upon a height of
land, commands magnificent views of Vancouver, Burrard
Inlet and English Bay to the North, and Point Grey, the
mouth of the mighty Fraser and occasional glimpses of the
blue waters of the Gulf of Georgia to the South and West.
This district is rapidly becoming the site of magnificent
residences and charming homes; parking and boulevards are
laid out for beauty as well as use, and for the visitor who
is an admirer of beautiful homes, a <' ve th-ough Shaugh-
nessy Heights will prove a source of s mse and delight.

Marine Drive, admitted to be one ojf the most beautiful
drives m the Northwest, through Kitsilano and following the
beach around Point Grey, presents a magnificent view of the
Straits and the distant short line. About ten miles.

Seymour Canyon can be reached by the Keith road to the
Seymour bridge and North two miles along Seymour road
(North Vancouver ferry).

Lynn Canyon can be reached by the Lynn Valley road and
the Westover road (North Vancouver ferry).

Capilano Canyon (North Vancouver), one of the wonders
•

^'I's continent. A beautiful canyon that is beyond descrip-
tion. Thousands of Vancouver residents visit Capilano every
week and never seem to tire of the wonderful scenery. Take
North Vancouver ferry, then the Capilano car, then a short
ran by waiting auto to the canyon and the Canyon View
Hotel, where excellent refreshments may be (Obtained.
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